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Title: 

Comments: Dear Sirs/Madams,

 

I write to express my strong objection to the White Mountain National Forest Environmental Assessment (EA) for

the Tarleton Integrated Resource Project.  This is a pristine and important national resource and is treasured by

the thousands of people who enjoy its beauty.  I disagree with your zoning designation which will allow the

destruction of a considerable amount of land surrounding Lake Tarleton.

 

Over fifty years ago, I was both a camper and a staff member at Kingswood Camp.  It was on Lake Tarleton

where I learned to swim, sail, fish and waterski.  I also developed a strong appreciation for the beauty of nature.

As I look back now, I still remember how the pristine water and incredible views inspired values and principles

which I carry to this day.

 

Please give serious consideration to changing your designation of the area to an M 8.5 (Scenic Area).  By doing

so, you will be preserving an incredible natural resource for all people to enjoy.

 

Thank you for your attention to this letter.

 

Sincerely,

 

Peter Mandeau

Harvard University

 

 

 

 

 

 


